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Tuesday 20th April 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to let you know the exciting news that we are able to resume swimming in our pool!  We have a COVID risk assessment approved by the Local Authority and the support of our Governing Body.

Children will need to bring into school a swimsuit/trunks, towel and swimming cap on their swimming day.  They may also choose to bring in a pair of goggles.  Please ensure all items are named and stored in a separate bag that they can carry to the pool.  For understandable reasons we will not be able to loan any equipment to children to enable them to swim.

We employ a swimming teacher: Mrs McGrath/Steph who will lead the swimming lessons and she will be supported by members of staff from the year groups.

This half term, starting Monday 26th April:

Year 3 will swim on Mondays.

Year 6 will swim on Tuesdays

Year 5 will swim on Thursdays

We will notify you of swimming days for next half term in due course when of course Year 4 will also have the opportunity to swim.

Thank you for your support.

Best wishes

Mrs N Moody


